
FIA World Endurance Championship
Round 5 - 6 Hours of São Paulo

2024 July 12th - 14th

Decision No. 51

From: The Stewards

To: CADILLAC RACING

Date: 14 July 2024

Time (decision): 18:25 h

The Stewards, having received a report from the Race Director, having checked the video evidence and
having summoned and heard Team managers and drivers, have considered the following matter

N° / Competitor 2 / CADILLAC RACING

Driver: Earl Bamber

Time (fact): 17:08

Session: Race

Fact: The car 2 hit the car 94 at t11.

Offence: Appendix L Chap. IV, art 2d) of International Sporting Code

Decision: No further action

Reason:

After having checked the video evidence and having heard the drivers, the Stewards considered that there
was a slight contact bewteen car 2 and 94 at T11.
However, the stewards determined it was a racing incident, which was confirmed by the drivers. Therefore,
no further action was necessary.

Competitors are reminded that they have the right to appeal certain decisions of the Stewards, in accordance
with Article 15 of the FIA International Sporting Code and Chapter 4 of the FIA Judicial and Disciplinary Rules,
within the applicable time limits.
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